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Range Update: We met with the architect firm and made some potential 
floorplan changes and will begin to get cost estimates for the project 
from them. 

Halloween: The holiday passed with no incidents. 

Hiring Process: We have begun to receive applications back for the 
deadline that is coming up December 1st. We have had a good amount of 
interest in the position. 




